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Further rights to the homeless will destroy our city.   Currently the homeless have 

overnight rights to every city park except one, and they have caused local families 

afraid of going to their parks due to needles,  feces, and intimidation.  Further rights 

to their situation does not bring the homeless help but the opposite.     Any action 

should be a community effort in a positive vain and not build additional walls between 

the average citizen and the homeless individual.    More rights to the homeless will 

destroy our communities.   


